
Ruby YogaFebruary 1, 2025

We’re Moving!
A few things to know: 
  
The new space is on the second floor of  the 
Weaver Building, located above Dogwood Decor 
and Try Thai. There are stairways both in the front 
of  the building and at the rear, both access the 
studio. We won’t have signage up right away, but 
the front door is located between those two busi-
nesses and the back door is at the top of  the black 
stairway near the rear entrance to Try Thai. 
 
Parking is available on Main Street as well as in a 
public lot behind the building, along Jackson 
Street. The building has designated parking spots 
as well, and you’re welcome to park in any space 
that is reserved for the Weaver Building.  
 
Class registration will remain the same.  
 
We are excited to share this new space with you. 
We love it for its beautiful floors and the huge 
windows that let in so much light! 
 
Please reach out with any questions.  
 

Namaste, 
Laura

Ruby Yoga is moving! We will begin offering classes in our new location on Monday, February 3rd: 
 

205 E. Main Street, Suite 1 
Front Royal 
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